Tender Heart High School
Sector 33B, Chandigarh

Dated: 01.09.2025

Notice for Classes Playgroup to UKG

Dear Parents,

In light of the directives issued by the Chandigarh Administration concerning the
prevailing adverse weather conditions, please be informed that the school shall
remain closed on Tuesday, 02.09.2025 for students of Playgroup to UKG.

We appreciate your understanding and continued cooperation.

Thank you,

Tender Heart High School



